April 26, 2021

Dear Friends at Jericho,

Thank you so much for your generous donations to Heartstream Resources! We truly appreciate your commitment to our ministry.

With your help, we've hosted five programs during the pandemic for missionaries from around the globe.

We couldn't do it without you! Thank you.

With Gratitude & Blessings,

Lois D

Lois Dodds

Director, Heartstream Resources

Marion Matter Financial Manager

Signs of spring in Liverpool.

Jon Key us soing!!

Peggy Hill Administrator

Kim Snyder Marketing & Operations Manager

16m Snyon